
 
 

April 9, 2008 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  District Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: William D. Law, Jr., President 
 
RE: Mutual Aid Agreement between the TCC Police Department and Leon 

County Sheriff’s Office 
 
 
The College seeks to enter into a mutual aid agreement with the Leon County  
Sheriff’s Office for combined voluntary cooperation and operational assistance in the  
event of an emergency.  This agreement shall take effect on the date that the Board  
approves and shall remain effective until January 5, 2009 as requested by the Leon  
County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Staff Resource:  Teresa Smith. 
  
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Approve mutual aid agreement as presented. 
















